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More time to file your accounts

You may have received a letter from us to remind you that your accounts for
01  October 2018 to 30 September 2019 are due,

The Corporate Insolvency and Governance Act has now been passed by the
government, and the relevant regulations came into force on Saturday 27 June 2020.
As a result, your accounts deadline has been extended.

Your new de.adline is:

30 September 2020
lf your new deadline js within the next 6 weeks, we will not send you another
reminder. You should start to prepare your accounts now if you have not already
done so.

You must file your accounts by your new deadline or you'll get a late
filing penalty.

For all the latest 'information about the Corporate Insolvency and Governance Act and
how we're maintaining our services, visit: gov.uk/companieshouse

You rs faithfully,

JM-tl fist
John-Mark Frost
Director of Operations
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More lntorrn-tion
For more guidance about the Corporate
Insolvency anc} Governance Act, visit:

gov.uk/companieshouse
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03031234 500
Email: enquiries@companieshouse.gov.uk
Twitter: @CompaniesHouse
Companies House
Crown Way, Cardiff,  CF14 3UZ

Companies House is an executive ageney
of the Department for Business. Energy
& Industrial Strategy.


